4, GRAFTON STREET,

BOND STREET,W. 1.

EID/DC.

12th December, 1932.

Dear Mr. de laszlo,

I thank you for your letter of the
10th instent, and shall be much obliged if
you will accept the enclosed ticket for your
son.

I shall be glad if you will kindly
send the canvas here, and certainly agree that
it would be well 1if you would send a collaps-
ible easel for it to stand it. I consider
it would be advisable to put it in a freame,
and when I sell the picture I shall mention
afterwards that the frame was not included.

Thanking you for your good wishes,
believe me,

Yours sincerely,

6M6>{Mm7

3, Fitzjohn's Avenue, N.wW. 3.




